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Dear parents and carers, 

 

As part of our history topic ‘The Great Fire of London’, we have been fortunate to be able to book a 

day of workshops for the KS1 and Class 7 children on Thursday 12th October 2023.  The 

workshops will be run by ‘Visitors from the Past’ with an actor taking on the role of Sir William Petty.  

He will provide a range of activities for the children throughout the session, which have previously 

proven to greatly develop the children’s understanding and knowledge of the historic event.  Each 

class will have the opportunity to work with the visitor for half of the day.  

 

The cost of the workshop will be £6 per child. In line with Trust policy, we have to inform you that 

payment for the activity is at the discretion of the parent and any contribution will be viewed as 

voluntary.  It is important to stress, however, that in the event of insufficient parental contributions 

the workshop may not go ahead. To give consent for your child to take part in the workshop and to 

make payment, please visit the online payment system. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Tabani, Mrs Divit & Mrs Baker 

KS1 Team  

 

ANSTON HILLCREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hawthorne Avenue, South Anston, 

Sheffield S25 5GR 
Tel.  01909 550022 

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Rayner 
school@anstonhillcrest.org 

 
Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 

TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION 
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